1724 SPRUCE STREET

PHILADELPHIA
April 22, 19Z21.

Dear Dr. Finochletto;

I have just recelved your letter and am
only too glad to send you such reprintis as I have on the
subject of trigeminal neuraigia together with a few others
dealing with neurssurgical subjects.

1f thers is any particular phase of the problem
of trigeminal neurnlgia in which you ars especially interested,
T should be glad to write you more in detail.

fordially yours,

Dr. Ricerdo Finechiastto, ;:‘%4:/ }% v A %@r

970 Paraua 3t.
Buenos Alires,
Rep. Argentina.
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